
 

 

 

City of Ocala 
110 SE Watula Ave. 

Ocala, FL 34471 
352-629-2489 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

CITY OF OCALA TO HOST SOLID WASTE PROVIDERS FORUM 
 

OCALA, Fla. (April 27, 2022) – The City of Ocala’s Public Works and Growth Management Departments 
will host a solid waste providers forum Wednesday, May 4, 2 to 4 p.m. at the MLK First Responders 
Campus Community Building, 615 NW MLK, Jr. Ave.  
 
This free event is an opportunity for members of the solid waste community to connect with city 
officials regarding solid waste facilities and alternatives within the city limits. Business professionals are 
encouraged to attend to provide input. The information discussed will be used to update ordinances 
reflective of current and future conditions surrounding waste management practices.  The general 
public is welcome to attend. 
 
For more information, please contact the City of Ocala Growth Management Department at 352-629-
8287 or Public Works Division at 352-351-6697. 
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Media contact: Ashley Dobbs, Marketing and Communication Manager 
Phone: 352-401-3978, Email: adobbs@ocalafl.org  
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